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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Amy West <bamermaid@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 11:22 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Rail trail approval

Hello Council Members, 
Riding my bike through Capitola is the only way I dont lose my mind. I feel a relieved every time I pass the long line of 
cars trying to get through- made worse by all the traffic construction- reroutes and bridge lane shutdown. It's always a 
mess trying to navigate Capitola village and other side roads leading to and from the tight traffic area, and it's why it's 
critical for you to move forward with safety improvement for Capitola residents and visitors. Please approve the rail trail 
design adjacent to Park Avenue so we can get a safe way to bike and walk in this part of town. I am not sure what people 
are waiting for - it gets worse every year and this issue seems to have gone on for years. 
 
Thank you, 
Amy West 


